
Celebration Assembly Summary 4.11.2022 

 

Learner of the Week 

 

Wrens: Flynn for fantastic participation in the group learning this week.  
 
Robins: Audrey for her excellent learning on subtraction in Maths this week.  
 
Swifts: Jessica for super learning in all her subjects.  
 
Kestrels: Akira for always having a great attitude to learning and always trying his best.  
 
Owls: Emelia for applying herself to the best of her ability in every task.  
 

Golden Rules (Be safe, Be positive, Be kind)  

 

Wrens: Renell for being so kind and thoughtful towards his peers.  
 
Robins: Jack for his sensible and safe attitude in PE this week. 
 
Swifts: Sophie for being a positive member of the class and a good friend to others.  
 
Kestrels: Isabel for being a kind member of the class and being a great talk partner.  
 
Owls: Grace for always being a kind, safe and positive role model.  
 

Learning Behaviours (Ready, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful, Respectful, Reflective)  

 

Wrens: Ivy for being so responsible about doing her daily jobs in the classroom. 
 
Robins: Leila for being ready to learn and a responsible member of Robins.  
 
Swifts: Pym for always being ready to learn. 
 
Kestrels: William for always being ready to learn. 
 
Owls: Theo for showing he is a resilient learner.  
 

Lunchtime class of the week 

Owls were the class of the week at lunchtime for looking after Wrens during wet play.  



 
 
Attendance 
 
Kestrels had the highest attendance this week with an impressive attendance of 98.15%.  
 
Wrens: 95.54% 
 
Robins:  92.5% 
 
Swifts:  94.17% 
  
Kestrels: 98.15% 
 
Owls: 91.96% 
  

Mrs. Magdeburg’s star of the week 
 
This special certificate was presented to Emma and William who took part in the clean up of the 
Wrens outside area on Sunday afternoon. The children came along and spent an hour picking up 
apples and leaves to transform the area and they were recognised for their efforts.  
 

 
 
Outside achievements 
 
Alex (Swifts) was awarded his Stage 5 swimming certificate.  
 



Jacob (Swifts) and Oscar (Wrens) were celebrated for their achievements at Pirton Pumpkin 
Festival.  
 
Learning Conversations 
 
We are launching “Learning Conversations” in school which are opportunities for children to talk 
to me about their learning. This is a valuable opportunity for me to hear from the people at the 
centre of it all! All the names of children in the school have been printed and placed in a box. Each 
week a child draws out 5 names and those children have the opportunity to speak to me about 
their learning. Each week it is a different 5 children and each week we will focus on a different 
subject. The children will receive a certificate after coming to see me.  
 
Today Poppy in Kestrels picked out the names and on Monday I will be talking to the following 
children about their English learning: 
 
Wrens:  Deanna Rowe 
Robins: Lincoln Carr 
Swifts: Sophie Biancardi 
Kestrels: Nathan Goddard 
Owls: Muhammad Patel  
 
 
 
 


